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Upgrading systems
to improve your experience

New account numbers
will appear on your
2024 PECO bills

Your PECO account number will change
Early in 2024

* PECO is upgrading its billing system, and
customers’ account numbers will change, too

* Remember to update your records and
methods of bill payment

e Further information will be available in 2024

EE For more information,
scan the QR code or visit
=l peco.com/NewBill
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